
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 10/21/2022 5:02:53 PM

Subject: FW: Investigation Report

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,

 

On behalf of the Integrity Commissioner, I am forwarding the attached investigation report which is provided 

pursuant to section 6.32e of the Code of Conduct Bylaw.  The report has been provided to the respondent and will be 

posted on the Integrity Commissioner’s website in the coming days.

 

Best,

Paul

 

From: Integrity Commissioner <IntegrityCommissioner@vancouver.ca> 

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 3:17 PM

To: Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

Subject: Investigation Report

 

Good Afternoon Mr. Mochrie,  

 

Please see attached an Investigation Report from Integrity Commissioner Southern. This report is being sent to

you for circulation to Council in accordance with section 6.32(e) of the Code of Conduct. We note that the 

Respondent, Kit Sauder (Co-chair of the City of Vancouver฀s Renters Advisory Committee), was provided with a

copy of the report 48 hours ago, as was required by section 6.32(d). We also note that the Report will be 

made public via posting on the Integrity Commissioner website, likely on Monday, October 24, 2022. For ease 

of reference, the relevant provisions from section 6.32 are as follows:

 

6.32        If after reviewing all material information the Integrity Commissioner determines that a 

member did violate this By-law then:

 

                ฀
 

  d) the Integrity Commissioner must deliver, on a strictly confidential basis, a copy of the 

investigation report to the respondent; and

 

e) the Integrity Commissioner must deliver a copy of the investigation report to the 

complainant and Council forty eight (48) hours after delivery of the    investigation report to 

the respondent; and

 

f) the Integrity Commissioner must make the investigation report available to public after 

deliver of the investigation report to the complainant and Council.

 

Please let us know if you have any questions at all.

 

Sincerely,

 

Deanna Brummitt

On behalf of Lisa Southern, Integrity Commissioner, City of Vancouver
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